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RIDGWAY'S,INC. 5711 HILLCROFT P.O. BOX 36150 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77036 (713)782-8580

January 22, 1980
*

:

Mildred Groff .
-

Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington DC 20555

Thank you for calling our attention to the omission of the
enclosures which we noted as being sent to Mr. Harold R.
Denton, Director /NR Regulation Office, with Mr. Cooke's
letter of Decenber 23, 1979.

Certainly I apologize for any inconvenience caused by this
failure to include the referenced matcrial.

5 %D
Mrs. Doris R. Towns

Enclosures
Copy of letters dated December 28, 1979, I

sent to Chaiman Hendrie and to Con- I

missioners Ahearne, Bradford, Gilinsky, |
Kennedy
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Sennng tne architect, engineer designer and industry over 50 years.
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